
EN 4 0 AL. M 
May 6, 1988 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

The staff and I at WHGH would like to thank you very much for your report 
that was sent to us. 

We are pleased that you took the time out of your busy schedule to let us 

know the reception of our station is received in the Walnutport, PA area. 

Once again, thank you for the information. If we can be of assistance at 
any time, please let me know. 

Sincerely 

c 
Curtis Thomas 

CT/sw 

P. 0. Box 2218 Thomasville, Georgia 31799 912-228-4124 


